
 

 

 

1 Commonwealth Bank of Australia  |  Media Release 180/2020 | ACN 123 123 124  
Ground Floor Tower 1, 201 Sussex Street, Sydney NSW 2000 

 

ASX announcement 

ASIC concludes investigation into 
AUSTRAC matter  
Wednesday 26 August 2020 (SYDNEY): Commonwealth Bank of Australia (CBA) was today notified that ASIC has 

concluded its investigation, and will not take any enforcement action, in relation to matters that were the subject of the 

proceedings commenced against CBA by AUSTRAC on 3 August 2017, including the Group’s disclosure of those 

matters and whether directors and officers of CBA complied with specific obligations under the Corporations Act.  
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The release of this announcement was authorised by the Continuous Disclosure Committee. 
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